OFFICE OF THE GOVERNDR

SEP 29 2014

To the members of the California State Assembly:

I am returning Assembly Bill 2415 without my signature.

This bill would regulate individuals who represent clients before county assessors.

The real property tax assessment system has worked relatively well over a long period of years.
There has been some serious misconduct in a limited number of cases, but that doesn’t lay the
predicate for yet another registration program.

Sincerely,

L A Brow

Edmund G. Brown Jr.
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